
Art Room Newsletter

Students have been busy learning all about
Pointillism, creating art with dots of paint.
They also have been reviewing the parts of a
landscape, so they can create their own
Pointillism style landscape. 

Upcoming Volunteer

Opportunities...

End of May -

Helping Hang Art

for the Glow Show!

June - Field Day:

Facepainting in the

Art Room!

4th & 5th Grade:Congrats too all
the Amazing
Cedar Wood
students’ whose
art was selected
and on display at
the District Art
Show!

Volunteer
Corner:

Cedar Wood Elementary
Mrs. Versdahl - mversdahl@everettsd.org

2nd & 3rd Grade:

Kinders & 1st grade:

Students have been learning all about stars
and constellations to help them create their
own star-filled glow art for the Spring Glow
Show.  Next up, students will learn all about
weaving, and create a hanging masterpiece.

Kinders have been
learning all about the
Element of Value by
painting hearts in various
tints and shades of blue.
1st graders have been
completing their glowing
Cat Astronauts for the
Spring Glow Show.  Next
up, learning about the
Element of Texture by
creating an amazing
texture collage.

Art and special
certificates will be
returned to students
very soon!
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